ROBERT E. McINTOSH M.D.

General Practice
432 Ellis Street, Penticton, B.C. V2A 4M2
Phone: 493-3521 Fax: 492-2299

October 21, 1998

Mr. and Mrs. Rodrigues

Penticton, BC

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Rodrigues:

Re: Jeremy Rodrigues

DOB: 1994

I was please to once again discuss Jeremy's progress with you. He certainly has been making significant progress forward since his Lovaas treatment was initiated.

Unfortunately the government has seen fit to not fund Lovaas therapy at this time. I think this decision is a tremendous mistake and ultimately the government will have to come to realize that they will have to offer effective therapy to this tremendously sick pediatric population.

I would encourage you to keep up your advocacy on your son's behalf and to let me know if I can be of any further assistance in any way. You certainly have my permission to share this letter with whomever you see fit.

Yours truly,

Robert E. McIntosh, M.D.

REM:ie